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“Proclaiming Christ and Encouraging Others Through Music” 

 

 

You are all invited! 

 

Please join us for our  

 

Truth Singers 
Spring Concert 

 

Thursday, April 23 

 

6:00 p.m.  
 

DeWitt E. Free Church 

 

A cookie and punch reception  

will follow after the concert.   

 

 

 

 

HAWAIIAN 

NIGHT AT 

TRUTH 

SINGERS! 

Resolutions 
While visiting and singing at nursing homes the past few months, I’ve been asking 

the residents as to how they are doing on keeping their New Year’s resolutions.  

Usually the response is a chuckle and a comment saying that they are doing great 

on their resolutions because they don’t make any resolutions.  Kind of a “if I don’t 

make them, I can’t break them” philosophy.  I struggle with resolutions too.  

Resolving to do or to change something is difficult for me and frustrating when I 

fail.  Many times before falling asleep at night I think back on the day and on any 

or the many mistakes I’ve made, and I say to myself that tomorrow, I’m going to 

do better.  Tomorrow, I’m finally going to become a patient person…or tomorrow, 

I’ll start managing my time better. And so on.  Then when the next day comes, it 

seems little different from any of the days before.  More resolutions broken.  

Recently at church our pastor shared of how theologian and missionary Jonathan 

Edwards wrote out seventy resolutions over the course of his life to guide him in 

his devotion to God.  The list is humbling and inspiring.  A must read for anyone, 

especially a believer in Christ.  Even though many times I try and fail with my 

own resolutions, I’m going to keep trying and keep hoping, believing that God 

doesn’t give up on me.  Paul wrote in Philippians 1:6, “For I am confident of this 

very thing, that He who began a good work in you will perfect it until the day of 

Christ Jesus.”  I’m resolving to believe it. ---scott  

 

 

“For the wages of 

sin is death, but the 

GIFT of God is 

eternal life in Christ 

Jesus our Lord.” 

 

Romans 6:23 

Mark your 

calendars! 

The Truth 

Singers will 

be singing 

again at the 

Clinton Co. 

Fair in 

DeWitt on 

July 16 at 

3:00 p.m.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scott Kaczinski Music Ministries, Inc. 
Life Ministry:  To the Elderly, To the Special Needs, To Marriages, To Students through FCA 

 

3002 160th St. Charlotte, IA 52731 / www.scottkministries.com / scott@scottkministries.com   

563-677-2060 or 563-321-0767 
 

 
        

 

FCA update 

 
PRAISES AND PRAYERS: 

 
Praise the Lord for our health insurance 
needs being met!  We are still $550 short as 
our premiums were higher than anticipated, 
but we were able to get coverage for this year.  
Thanks to many of you for your generosity 
and love shown in giving towards this need. 
 
Praise and pray for an upcoming 2-day 
singing event in Peoria on April 8th and 9th.   
Pray for safety as we travel and for God to be 
glorified! 
 
Praise for the 100 students who participated 
in our FCA Game Night and pray for their 
hearts to continue to be open to the Gospel.  
(See picture and article on right.) 
 
Please pray for God’s provisions once again as 
1st quarter ministry taxes are due by April 
30th.  ($2,000) 
 
Pray as we are in the early planning stages of 
a big outreach event this fall with our Truth 
Singers (Treats and Trunks)   
 
Pray for creativity and wisdom as Scott has 
been in the studio writing songs and working 
on a new Cd. 
 
Praise for the many opportunities we have 
had to share Jesus with others and to plant 
seeds.  Pray for boldness in our witness.   
 
Please pray for our children as they are all in 
different stages of their lives making 
decisions and seeking what God would have 
them to do.   
 
 
 
 

Our 3rd Arrow is  
Ready to Fly! 

 

Please join us for a 

graduation open house 

to honor JOSYE on 

Monday, May 25th, from 

3-7 p.m. at DeWitt E. 

Free Church.  Josye 

plans to attend Emmaus 

Bible College in the fall.   

Over 100 students participated in our 4th annual 

FCA GAME NIGHT at Northeast High School in 

March.  The evening consisted of some serious 

dodgeball, pizza and other great food, a short 

video in which the Gospel was shared, and of 

course, more dodgeball!  We are so excited to see 

how God is working among the students at 

Northeast through Fellowship of Christian 

Athletes.  A few weeks ago, about 40 students 

showed up for our Wednesday morning huddle.  

Please pray for these students and for the Holy 

Spirit to be drawing them to Jesus. God is 

changing lives, and we are blessed to be a part of 

what He is doing.   


